
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 
 

Queens Quay Revitalization 
Lower Spadina Avenue to Lower Jarvis Street 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Schedule “C”) 
 
Waterfront Toronto (formerly Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation) and the City of Toronto, 
as co-proponents, are undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) Study for a 
revitalized Queens Quay that will extend from Lower Spadina Avenue to Lower Jarvis Street. 

The purpose of the Queens Quay revitalization is to provide a facility that balances the needs of all users 
by successfully accommodating recreational, transit, bicycle, pedestrian and vehicular traffic while 
enhancing landscape features and the public realm within the Queens Quay corridor. 

Study Area 

 
 
The project is being planned under Schedule C of the Municipal Class EA process.  Public consultation is 
a key component of this study.  The proposed consultation plan provides for public forums at multiple 
points in the study.  Further advertisements will be posted once public forum dates are scheduled. 

During the Class EA, Waterfront Toronto and the City of Toronto will be collecting comments and 
information regarding this project from the public in accordance with the requirements of the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act.  If you wish to receive further information or would like to be added to the 
project mailing list, please contact: 

Andrea Kelemen 
Communications + Marketing 
Waterfront Toronto 
20 Bay Street, Suite 1310 
Toronto ON   M5J 2N8 
Tel: (416) 214-1344 x 248 
central@waterfrontoronto.ca 
www.waterfrontoronto.ca 

 
 

 

 

This notice was issued on September 20, 2007 
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